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160. Mr D T George (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether, with reference to the findings of the Commission of Inquiry into Tax 

Administration and Governance by the SA Revenue Service (Sars), dated 11 December 

2018, any progress has been made in holding Bain and Company to account for the role 

it played in the destruction of the organisational capacity of Sars; if not, why not; if so, what 

are the relevant details?    
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REPLY: 

Bain and Company has repaid the fees it received from SARS together with interest thereon. In 

line with the recommendations contained in the Final Report of the Commission of Inquiry into the 

Administration of and Governance at SARS, SARS has made certain disclosures concerning 

consultants, including Bain and Company, to the Directorate of Priority Crime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


